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Dear Spaulding Youth Center Student Transporters, 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you all again with the return of our day students to campus on 7/13/2020. 

Arrival time is 8:00 AM. Departure time is 2:00 PM. Please cue up single file pulling up to the 

handicapped parking in front of the school. 

 

Please find current guidance relative to our recommendations about health and safety below. (subject 

to change) 

• We will be health and temperature checking students upon arrival so please have students 

patiently wait in vehicles as we move through arrivals. We will move as swiftly as we can 

however this may add to arrival and line wait times. 

• Any student with signs of illness will be sent home. We are asking that you return them home 

and make the initial contact with families about the return. Our school nurse will provide a 

follow-up phone call to families with details and guidance. 

• We recommend that transporters wear face coverings, arrange for social distancing in their 

vehicles, and sanitize their vehicles between clients. 

• We will not be requiring students to wear masks although we will allow it. This decision was 

based on concerns about safety issues. 

• If you need to use the restroom inside the school, we ask that you wear a mask. 

• At the end of the day when picking up students, we ask that you remain in your vehicle avoiding 

congregating in front of the school. Students will come out to the vehicles in such a way as to 

avoid congregation. Further guidance will be provided. Please patiently wait as we deliver 

students to your vehicle.  

 

 

Thank you all for partnering with us to address health and safety. 

 

See you soon! 

 

Colleen Sliva, MSEd. 

Principal & Special Education Director 

 

Spaulding Youth Center 

72 Spaulding Dr. 

Northfield, NH 03276 

603-286-8901x305 
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